
December 22, 2022 
 
Dear Residents, Staff and Families, 
 
The Leadership and Management Team wishes everyone a very Happy Hannukah and a very Merry Christmas! 
This is a wonderful time of year to spend time with friends and family.  We hope you all have a chance to be 
with the ones you love and create special memories.   
 
COVID-19 
Eleven Residential residents and nine Care Center residents have tested positive and are on quarantine.   
Ten staff members have tested positive and are at home on isolation. 
 
Masks for Staff & Visitors 
Effective immediately, and continuing through January 10, 2023, all staff and contractors are required to wear 
masks unless alone in a private office.  All visitors are required to wear masks in the common areas of 
Residential living, but may remove their masks in private residences or while sitting at a table and eating or 
drinking in one of our dining venues.  
  
While masks are not required for Residential residents, Dr. Lawrence, our Medical Director, strongly 
recommends that all residents wear masks in common areas. 
 
Dining 
Christmas Day, Sunday, December 25th 
Reservations are now full for Christmas Day dining.  Reservations for holiday dining is limited to a party of 6 
persons or less per household and double booking of table is not permitted.   For the Christmas meal, you may 
use one meal plan and the cost of a guest is $21.00.  Takeout will be available in the auditorium from 11:30 – 
1:00 pm.  No reservations are needed for takeout . 
 
New Year’s Eve celebration will be held in the Auditorium from 4:30 – 6:30 p.m. on Saturday, December 31st. 
Cocktails & heavy hors d’oeuvres will be served. Additional dining will not be available that evening.  To-go is 
not available for New Year’s Eve.   
 
New Year’s Day brunch will be normal Sunday brunch hours 12:00 pm – 1:30pm. 
 
Additional Dining Information 

• Reservations for 1712 are limited to 6 persons or less, per household, at all times. 
• The desert station is moved to its permanent location – next to the salad station.   
• Morning coffee is now served in the Fox Den. 

 
Door 1 (Transportation) 
When our Front Lobby was closed, the temporary main entrance and reception desk moved to Door 1. Now 
that the new Main Lobby is open, Door 1 will be locked. Staff such as Mailroom and Transportation will be 
using Door 1.  All staff should enter only through the Main Lobby or Care Center Lobby. All visitors, delivery 
persons and contractors should enter only through the Main Lobby or Care Center Lobby.  Accushield 
screening is set up in the Main Lobby and Care Center Lobby and screening must occur for all staff and 
visitors entering Dunwoody Village.  No one other than residents should enter Dunwoody without passing the 
receptionist and passing a COVID screen on Accushield in either the Main Lobby or Care Center Lobby.   
 
Warm regards, 
Maureen 


